
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

I am very excited to be writing my very first nursery school newsletter for you all and can’t wait to 

see what lies ahead in the next few months! 

 

What a fab first week back we have had in Nursery School! We have been learning about People 

Who Help Us and have enjoyed a vast array of activities!  We are looking forward to lots of new 

themes over the coming months in Nursery School 

 

 

New Theme 

 

Our new theme for the month of March will be Spring Time. Throughout 

the month we will enjoy learning about what happens during spring and 

will be looking after our own plants and watching them grow. 

 

 

We will continue to keep everyone updated on what we get up to during Nursery School through 

our Famly app so please keep an eye out for our daily posts 

 

 

 

Some important dates for March: 

 

Tuesday 1st - Pancake Day - be prepared for your child to come home from 

nursery stuffed with pancakes  

 

Thursday 3rd – Monkeynastix Recommences (£30.50 for this half term) 

 

Friday 4th - we will be celebrating World Book Day (changed to Friday due to Monkeynastix). We 

would love all children to come to school dressed as a character from their favourite story book. 

We can’t wait to see the outfits! 

 



 

What does our week look like in March? 

 

Muddy Monday - For our full sessions on a Monday morning we will be exploring outdoors. All of 

our activities will be based in our natural surroundings 

 

Tempo Tuesdays - We will be having a music session during our Tuesday mornings where we will 

be enjoying learning new songs, learning actions and exploring instruments 

 

Wonderful Wednesday - We will be learning how to bake / cook yummy goodies 

 

Twisting Thursdays - Monkeynastix is back for another half term, if you would like your child to 

participate please drop money into office 

 

Fantastic Friday - We will be announcing our star of the week and our story packs 

will be going home 

 

 

Story Packs 

 

As we will be celebrating World Book Day in March, we feel that it is the perfect 

time to introduce our story packs 

Each Friday your child will be sent home with folder containing 3 story books. 

These books are for you to read with your child over the weekend encouraging 

discussion about the characters and the story. We would then ask these packs 

to be returned on Monday morning so that they can be rotated for the following 

week 

 

 

Clothing 

 

Please ensure all children’s clothing is labelled with child’s name (jumper, shoes, coat etc). As the 

weather is so unpredictable please continue to send your child to school with coat, hat, gloves etc. 

Please ensure your child has spare clothes in their nursery bag, should they require to be 

changed. If you are unsure whether they require a top up of clothes, please ask a member of staff 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions at any time please do not hesitate to get in contact with myself 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Laura Patterson 

Nursery School Leader 


